APPENDIX A
NOTICE OF VIOLATION

GPU Nuclear Corporation Docket No. 50-289
Three Mile Island Unit | License No. DPR-50

As a result of the inspection conducted on May 25, 1982, through July 23, 1982,
and in accordance with the NRC Enforcement Policy (10 CFR Part 2, Appendix C),
47 FR 9987 (March 9, 1982), the following violation was identified,

Technical Specificetions, Appendix A, Section 6.11, requires that procedures
for personnel radiation protection shall be prepared consistent with the
requirements of 10 CFR 20 and shall be approved, maintained, and adhered to for
all operations involving personnel radiation exposures.

Temporary Change Notice (TCN) No. 1-82-0062 to Radiological Control Procedure
1610.1, dated May 4, 198Z, requires that a daily audit be made of keys kept in
the high radiation area key locker, & key control log be maintained for each
key transaction and that the Radiological Controls Foreman review and verify by
signing the high radiation area control check sheet, the status of all high
radiation areas daily.

Contrary to these requirements:

-« Audits of the high radiation area key locker were not conducted
during the period May 31, 1982 through June 3, 1982.

-~ The key contral log contrined several incomplete entries in which the
key ambers issued, keys returned and purpose tor entry into the
iocked high radiation arce were not recorded, as required, on several
uccasions during May 1982.

-- The Radiological Controls Foreman failed to review the high radiation
area control check sheets for the period from May 4, 1982 through
May 27, 1982 and on June 2, 1982.

This is a Severity Level V Violation (Supplement IV).
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This notice is sent to you pursuant to the provisions of Section 2.201 of the
NRC's "Rules of Practice,” Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations.
Although Section 2.201 requires you to submit to this office a written
statement of explanation, we note that this violation was corrected prior to

the completion of our inspection and therefore, no response with respect to
this matter is required.

Dated Original Signed By: /e

Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Project and Resident
Programs
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